June 25, 2024

## Information Letter no. 13-2024

New EFC Project - "Fencing For Everyone"

Dear Member Federation,

Following the consultation letter from the President Giorgio Scarso regarding the new project "Fencing For Everyone", I have a pleasure to inform you that after receiving your comments to the project, the Executive Committee during its meeting which was held on 16.06.2024, established updated project "Fencing For Everyone".

In each weapon we wish to organise in Europe 4 new EFC tournaments based on the attached rules and within dates which are in the EFC Calendar for the new 2024/2025 season.

If a Member Federations is willing to host the tournament is requested to complete attached application form and send back to General Secretariat (js@fencing-efc.eu) by July 15.

Jacek Slupski Secretary General